
 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 

UPDATES 
 

Bonset has been traveling the 

world taking part in several 

conferences and exhibitor 

shows in the past few weeks. 

From attendance of the APR 

and Plastics Recycling 

Conference in Washington, 

DC to participation in a 

panel discussion at the AWA 

conference in the 

Netherlands, Bonset has 

expanded their reach in 

learning, collaborating and 

informing industry about the 

market of heat shrinkable 

film. 

SPC 
CONFERENCE 

Bonset is a proud member of the 
Sustainable Packaging Coalition 
and was an exhibitor at the 
conference on April 1 to 4, 2019 
this year. New environmental 
sustainbility solutions were 
introduced, as well as Bonset’s 
Environmental Statement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWA 
CONFERENCE 

Bonset attended the Alexander 
Watson Associates Conference, an 
international sleeve conference 
held in the Netherlands on April 1 
& 2, 2019. Sales Account Manager, 
Justin Smith, joined the panel 
discussion and presented how 
Bonset is responding to increased 
recycle demand and market. 

 

CRAFT BEER 
CONFERENCE 

Bonset attended the Craft Beer 
Conference from April 9 to 11, 
2019. Bonset participated in 
collaboration with cooperative 
companies including Karlville, 
Nippon Technology Solutions, e-
Pack, Consolidated Label, RB 
Dwyer. 

 


